
Grab and Go meals will be located at the back of the SPHS 

Cafeteria.  

Parents may enter the drive-thru line from the first entrance of 

the high school parking lot and drive down the street in between 

the main high school building and the CTE building.  

Child Nutrition staff members will be stationed under the awning 

to deliver meals. Parents should remain inside their vehicles at 

all times.  

The grab and go site will serve breakfast and lunch combined 

Mon - Thurs from 9:30 - 10:30 a.m.  

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. 


